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Introduction

To provide the Committee with an opportunity to scrutinise the draft proposals of the scale of 
fees and charges to apply from 1 April 2017. This is due to be considered by the Cabinet at 
their meeting on 18 January 2017.

Background

The attached draft Cabinet report provides the relevant background for consideration of this 
matter. The scale of fees and charges are reviewed annually and form part of the budget 
setting process.

Questions to be Addressed

Do members have any comments to make in respect of the draft proposals of the scale of fees 
and charges to apply from 1 April 2017?

 

Outcomes

That the Scrutiny Committee recommends to the Cabinet approval of the proposed Scale of 
Fees and Charges for 2017/18. 

That any comments on the proposals are reported back to the Cabinet.

Supporting Information 

The draft report to the Cabinet is attached.
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